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Dear Charing Cross Owners and Residents,
 
The association has contracted with Lemus Construction to replace the cedar siding on the
remaining seven buildings at the lower end of the community.
 
This project is scheduled to begin sometime in March and is expected to be completed by the
end of May. During this project, there may be increased traffic in and around the project area,
as well as temporary loss of a few parking spaces used for staging during the project.
 
We ask that all community members who live in one of the nearby circle areas, please park in
your driveway as much as possible, and leave the middle spots available for displaced
residents from the circles under construction.
 
Thank you to everyone for your patience and cooperation during this project.
 
Sincerely,
 
Board of Directors
 
 
 

 

Please DO NOT REPLY to this email.  If you have questions or concerns, you may contact your
manager at m.klein@cpm975.com
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